
VSBPE 

Date: May 28, 2020 

Item: NVU-Johnson ROPA Review Changes  

 

ITEM: Notifying the VSBPE of the change to the NVU-Johnson ROPA review 

 

 

NVU-Johnson was scheduled for its full ROPA review in April of 2020. That review was 

postponed due to the current state of emergency. They have indicated that they would 

still like to be reviewed remotely, and the ROPA review team has agreed to conduct the 

interviews and team meetings the week of June 9-13. This review team had an in-person 

training in early March and had submitted their original feedback and questions to 

NVU-J. All members of the original team except for Mari Miller are still participating 

(John Stroup, Champlain College, Team Chair; Brian Carroll, Special Educator; Lauren 

Conti, School Counselor; Bernie Cleland, VSBPE member; Ellen Cairns, ROPA 

Coordinator), and believe we have enough documentation in the Institutional Portfolio 

to be able to conduct a thorough review.  

AGENCY RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

No action is needed. 

 


